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Newsletter No. 08      

From the Principal… 

March 20th,  
 
Dear Families,  
 
Easter Raffle 
Thank you so much to everyone for your generous 
donations to our Easter Egg Raffle. We have a 
wonderful assortment of eggs waiting to be batched 
up and raffled off! This will take place this Friday 
during our whole school assembly, which will start at 
3.00pm this week accommodate this. 
 
Harmony Day 
This Thursday (tomorrow) is Harmony Day. Harmony 
Day acknowledges that Australia is an incredibly 
diverse country with many people from many different 
cultural backgrounds calling our magnificent country 
home.  Harmony Day attempts to ensure that we are 
grateful for this diversity and appreciate what different 
cultures have added to our country and lifestyle. 
Children are encouraged to wear a ‘splash of orange’ 
in recognition of this day.   
 
Ride to School Day 
This Friday is Ride to School Day. This is a lovely 
opportunity to start the day on a really positive note 
and have some exercise before school gets started. 
Anyone with a bike is encouraged to meet us at the 
old water tower in Jeffery Street, at 8.30am, where we 
have gathered in previous years. 
 

COMING UP AT OLSH… 

MARCH 2024  

Wed 20th Lenten Mass/Beginning of Year Mass 
Open Classrooms 
NAPLAN Language Conventions 
NAPLAN numeracy 

Thu 21st Harmony Day 

Fri 22nd Ride to School Day 

Mon 25th NAPLAN catch up session 

Thu 28th Last Day of Term 

Fri 29th Good Friday 

Sun 31st Easter Sunday 

APRIL 2024  

Mon 1st Easter Monday 

Mon 15th Term 2 Begins 

Tue 23rd Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Thu 25th ANZAC Day Public Holiday 

Fri 26th Pupil Free Day 

MAY 2024 HUB student day - Echuca 

Tue 7th OLSH juniors visiting the Kinder 

Sun 12th Mothers Day 

Naplan assessments 
Naplan assessments are officially done for 2024, except for those students who may have missed one due to 
illness or absence. These children will have until next Monday to make these assessments up. Congratulations 
to all the students who conducted themselves brilliantly throughout this time and did their absolute best to 
ensure that they did as well as possible. We should receive the results of these a little earlier this year, with 
some reports suggesting that they will be available early in Term 2. 
 
Seesaw or Learning Showcases 
This afternoon following our Lenten Mass, we had a Learning Showcase, which is an opportunity for parents to 
come into the classroom and see what work has been happening throughout the school term. As a staff we 
feel that this is a more relevant way to showcase what the students have been learning rather than the end of 
term Seesaw posts, which our data tells us many people were not interacting with.  
 
Farmer George Resources 
Recently we were the recipients of some free resources for our library from the Farmer George organisation. 
Thanks to Chloe Whitfield for entering into this competition and giving us all the opportunity to engage with 
these wonderful children’s books. 
 
Last Day of Term 
A reminder that next Thursday, March 28th, is the last day of Term. Students will finish up at 2.25 on this day. 
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WEEK 7: Congratulations to Chase, 

Harley, Hunter, Willow, Arlia and 

Amelia for being named our Learners 

of the Week! 

Congratulations and well done to Ivy and Regan 

for competing in the Campaspe tennis competition 

today. Both girls played phenomenally. 



Tomorrow the 21st March marks Harmony 

Day. Students are invited to wear a touch of 

orange to celebrate this special day in our cal-

endar, to celebrate diversity in Australia and 

recognise all the different cultures that make 

up this beautiful country. 

This Friday we invite all parents/guardians to 

attend our Friday afternoon assembly to cel-

ebrate the children's learning and to draw 

the Easter Raffle. Thank you to everyone for 

the donations, the prizes look amazing. Good 

luck. 







NEXT WEEKS PROGRAM Week 4 term 1's program was developed by using our children's meetings, observations, and chil-
dren

Please find the Colouring Competition entry in last weeks news-

letter 


